
 

Nevada State Board of Podiatry 
1325 Airmotive Way, Suite 175-I ⚫ Reno, Nevada 89502 ⚫ podiatry.nv.gov ⚫Phone 775-789-2605

March 12, 2019 

NOTICE OF WORKSHOP FOR THE ADOPTION OF REGULATIONS 
OF THE NEVADA STATE BOARD OF PODIATRY 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nevada State Board of Podiatry will hold a public workshop at 6:00 p.m. 

on Monday April 1, 2019 at 1325 Airmotive Way, Suite 175-I, Reno, Nevada 89502 and telephonic access 

Call-In Number: 866-632-4022 Access Code: 5194675088. The purpose of the workshop is to receive 

comments from all interested persons regarding the potential adoption of regulations that pertain to chapter 

635 of the Nevada Administrative Code. 

The purpose of the proposed regulations is to set minimal standards of education or training, including the 

taking and developing of X-rays, by trainees who wish to become podiatry hygienists.   A copy of the proposed 

language that will be considered by the Nevada State Board of Podiatry is attached hereto. 

Persons wishing to comment upon the proposed action of the Nevada State Board of Podiatry may appear at 

the scheduled public workshop or may address their comments, data, views, or arguments, in written form, to 

Carolyn Cramer, Executive Director, 1325 Airmotive Way, Suite 175-I, Reno, Nevada 89502.  Written 

submissions must be received by the Nevada State Board of Podiatry on or before March 29, 2019. If no 

person who is directly affected by the proposed action appears to request time to make an oral presentation, 

the Nevada State Board of Podiatry may proceed immediately to act upon any written submissions. 

Members of the public who require special accommodations or assistance at the workshop are required to 

notify Carolyn Cramer, Executive Director, in writing at the Nevada State Board of Podiatry, 1325 Airmotive 

Way, Suite 175-I, Reno, Nevada  89502, Telephone: (775) 789-2605, no later than March 29, 2019. 

A copy of this notice and the proposed regulations to be discussed will be available at the Nevada State Board 

of Podiatry, 1325 Airmotive Way, Suite 175-I, Reno, Nevada 89502, for inspection by members of the public 

during normal business hours.  Copies of this notice and the proposed regulation will also be mailed to 

members of the public upon request.  A reasonable fee may be charged for copies if it is deemed necessary.  

A copy of this notice and regulations to be discusses will also be emailed to all podiatric physicians for which 

the Nevada State Board of Podiatry has correct emails.  

This notice of workshop has been posted at the following locations: 

Nevada State Board of Podiatry- 1325 Airmotive Way, Suite 175-I, Reno, Nevada 89502 

Nevada State Board of Podiatry website http://podiatry.nv.gov 

State of Nevada Public Notice Website- http://notice.nv.gov 

Legislative Counsel Bureau- http://www.leg.state.nv.us 
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